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28th November 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Re: Winter Showcase 
 
The Technology department would like to invite you to our Winter Showcase, where we will be exhibiting a 
selection of students work from the Autumn term. Work included will be from students in Years 7 to 10, 
across all Technology subjects (Food, DT and Textiles). 
 
It will be held on Thursday 14th December from 6pm to 7pm in the Technology wing, just before the 
Christmas concert. There will be a selection of Christmas items for sale too, so please don't forget to bring 
cash with you. 
 
This is a great opportunity for us to share the successes of our students with you, we look forward to seeing 
you there. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Technology Department 
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